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 BY E-MAIL 

 
November 19, 2010 
 
 
 
Stephanie Hobbs 
Sack Goldblatt Mitchell LLP 
20 Dundas St. W. Suite 1100 
Toronto ON  M5G 2G8 
 
Dear Ms. Hobbs:  
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”) – Interrogatories 

of CUPE Local One – Request for Extension of Time for Filing  
Board File EB-2010-0142 
 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of November 18, 2010 requesting that the 
Board grant a one-week extension of the deadline established by Procedural Order No. 
1 for the filing of interrogatories by CUPE Local One from November 19, 2010 until 
November 26, 2010. 
 
The Board notes that no reason has been given by CUPE Local One as to why this 
extension is necessary. Furthermore, the Board considers the length of the requested 
delay to be consequential in that it may impact Toronto Hydro’s ability to provide its 
responses in a timely fashion. 
 
The Board therefore denies this request. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
 
c.  All registered parties 
 J. Mark Rodger, Partner, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 


